
MUNICIPALITY OF KINCARDINE
Expansion of the Kincardine Water System
and Treatment Plant
Schedule C Municipal Class
Environmental Assessment Study

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE
THE STUDY:
The Municipality of Kincardine (Municipality) has retained Stantec Consulting 
Ltd. to complete a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) to 
identify options for expansion of the Kincardine Water System and Water 
Treatment Plant (WTP) at 155 Durham Street. Expansion alternatives will be 
developed for anticipated community growth, as well as possible servicing 
requirements to extend drinking water supply to the Bruce Power site. See 
study area map.  
This study is being undertaken in accordance with the requirements of 
Schedule C projects, as outlined in the Municipal Class EA document (2000, 
as amended in 2007, 2011 and 2015) which is approved under the Ontario 
Environmental Assessment Act.

HOW CAN I PARTICIPATE IN THE STUDY?
A virtual Public Information Centre (PIC) is being held online through the 
Municipality’s YouTube channel 
(https://www.youtube.com/@MunicipalityofKincardine) between March 30, 
2023 to April 28, 2023 to provide information about the project including the 
assessment of alternative solutions and the recommended solution. 
Presentation materials will also available to review on the Municipality’s 
website (https://www.kincardine.ca/Water-And-Sewer/)
Please contact a member of the project team below by
April 28, 2023 to ask questions about the PIC materials, provide comments, 
or to be added to the study contact list.

If you have any accessibility requirements in order to participate in this project, please contact one of the 
Project Team members listed above. Comments and information are being collected to assist with meeting 
the requirements of the Ontario Environmental Assessment Act. Information collected will be used in 
accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and Access to 
Information Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public 
record.
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